
 

 

   

  2024 Alumni Association 
Faculty Service Award 

  
 

The Auburn University at Montgomery Alumni Association sponsors a 
Faculty Service Award to recognize outstanding AUM faculty.  To be 
eligible for this honor, faculty must have five or more years of full-time 
service at AUM.  This honor will be conferred during the fall semester and 
the recipient will receive $1,000 from the Alumni Association. 
 
Nominations by AUM faculty, staff, students, alumni and friends must be 
submitted or postmarked by September 30, 2024.  Nomination letters 
should be no more than two pages in length, and should emphasize 
teaching excellence as well as a strong record of service to the university 
and community.  A vita may be attached, if available. 
 
Send nomination letters via email to:  Alumni Association Awards 
Committee at alumni@aum.edu.   
 
Questions?  Contact the AUM Alumni Association at 334-244-3369 or 
alumni@aum.edu. 
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